
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

6th March 2024 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our Easter celebrations, we will be holding two competitions with a prize for each class. 

The first competition is for Nurture group, Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. 

We would like you to help your child make an Easter Hat for our Easter Bonnet parade which will be held on 

Wednesday 20th March in the junior hall at 2pm for our parents to attend. 

   

The second competition is for Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6. 

We would like your children to use a small box e.g. a shoe box and make a Spring Scene. 

These need to be brought in to school on Wednesday 20th March for judging and will be on display in the junior hall 

at 3.30pm for parents to view. 

   

We thank you for your support, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

S. Wilford 

Assistant Head Teacher 


